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January 9, 2017

Ms. Talina Mathews, Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

Re: Case No. 2017-00029
Dear Ms. Mathews:

Atmos Energy Corporation hereby requests a waiver of the 30 day notice required by
KRS 278.180 for the implementation of the new rates contained in the Company’s most
recent GCA filing (Case No0.2017-00029). Atmos Energy Corporation mailed the GCA
filing by certified mail on December 29, 2016, requesting an effective date of February
1, 2017 for its first billing cycle. However, due to the holidays it was not received by the
Commission until January 3, 2017. Atmos Energy Corporation hereby requests a
shortened notice requirement as allowed under KRS 278.180(1) so the new rates can
be implemented on February 1, 2017.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call me at 972-855-3077 or by e-mail
at stellie.jackson@atmosenergy.com.

Sincerely,

‘63“3"““— chhm

Stellie S. Jackson
Rate Administration Analyst



